
Dear Parent 

This message is being sent to you with heavy heart that schools are going 

through extreme financial conditions. For last more than seven months all 

schools have tried their level best to keep teaching learning process going 

on and spent lot of reserved funds in updating the technology to make the 

process smooth for all children Now due to less fees received from parents 

all are facing severe financial crisis. Schools have tried to fight this situation 

in the best of their capacities but now situation is extremely difficult to 

handle. 

Hence, it is the collective decision from Forum Of Private School Of 

Rajasthan to suspend online classes and close the schools from 5 Nov, 

2020 indefinitely till some concrete judgement from the authorities is 

received. 


